
Monitoring returns involving children

The presentations focused on the legal framework as well as good practices
from practitioners in Member States. Some of the discussions related to best
interests of the child throughout the return process, the right to
information, limitations to the use of force and the need for further
guidance and training. A checklist on monitoring returns where children are
present will be developed as a follow-up to the workshop. 
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